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The President 0£ the six SBC Seminaries met in their annual workshop 

SEMINARY 
PRESIDENTS' 
l,vORKSHO 

during the first week 0£ December. The agenda 
contained 28 i te·ms of significance and mutual 
interest to all the schools. Subsequent to the 
meeting the announcement came that Dr~ Landrum 
Leavell has been elected president of New Orleans 

Baptist Theological Seminary. 
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Dr. Albert McClellan visited the campus in early December to meet 
with the Administrative Sta££ to lay preliminary 

LONG RANGE plans £or the work to be done in conjunction 1;.vi th 
PLANNING the Long Range Planning Committee 0£ the Trustees. 

The committee is scheduled to meet on the campus 
January 13th. Hopefully, the meeting will yield a structure for the 
planning process during the next several months. 

Oro Olin T. Binkley, president emeritus, was honored last month at 
a dinner as the Wake Forest citizen 0£ the year. 

DR. BINKLEY All who know and appreciate Dr. and Mrso Binkley 
wholeheartedly agree with the choice and extend 

to the Binkleys our profound congratulationso 

The Graduate studies Committee and the Faculty have recently perfected 
a number 0£ changes in the Doctor of Ministries degree programo Among 

DoMINo 
PROGRAM 

these are the development 0£ a profile of £actors 
to be utilized £or admission to the program and a 
plan for field supervision of the project in ministryo 
The strengthened program will be detailed in the 

new Seminary catalogueo It will become effective £or persons who enter 
the program in September, 1975u 

Decisions have been made as to the design and detail £or southeastern 1 s 
Doctor of Ministry candidates' hoodo The new hood 

DoMIN. HOOD will be available for all graduates during the 

Spring Comrne:w:enLent' 19?5o 

This semester, as an experiment in supervised ministry in the MoDivo 
program, two supervisory groups of eight to ten student ministers will 

meet regularly with a pastor and a professor. 
EXPERIME':T IN Dr. Willard Ao Brown, Pastor of the ·wake 
SUPERVI ORY GROUPS Forest Baptist Church, and Mro Ted Janes, 

Pastor of the Youngsville Baptist Church, 
will share the leadership of these groups with or. Robert L. Richardson, 
,Jr., Assistant Professor o=f Field Education. 
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